From: Jill Wellman <sarajwellman@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 18, 2024 10:40 AM

To: Clerk <Clerk@leelanau.gov>

Cc: Jill Wellman <sarajwellman@gmail.com>
Subject: Letter to Commissioners

To the Clerk:
Please distribute this to all of the Commissioners.

Thank you .

To the Leelanau County Commissioners,

We support the grant proposal for the solar energy project on your agenda for Tuesday. We see it as not
just a win for the County in saving money, but also as an example to local individuals and businesses by
showing what can be done. And there is even a bonus for the Sheriff in getting his vehicles covered.
Please support this application.

Sincerely,

George and Jill Weliman
Centerville Township



